
 
 

 

www.benthamcpschool.org.uk                                      A nurturing family, learning together 

 FRIDAY NEWS 

 8th September 2023 

A nurturing family, learning together 

 FRIDAY NEWS 
Message from Mrs Chapman and Mrs McGregor 
 
Welcome back from the Summer Holidays.  We hope 
that everyone managed to enjoy some family time 
and re-charged their batteries.  Hopefully children 
have come back to school eager to start the Autumn 
23 term, full of energy and ready to learn!  Over the 
next few weeks we have some exciting activities 
planned for children of all ages, together with 
opportunities for parents/carers to come into school 
and see for themselves what children are getting up 
to in classrooms! 

We would also like to extend a warm welcome to our 
new families, whose children have joined Bentham C P 
School this term.  This includes all our new Nursery 
children, and seven children in other year groups.  We 
are sure our new starters will settle and make friends 
quickly with families being made to feel welcome in 
our school community. 
 

Welcome also to new members of staff Mrs Voss and 
Mrs Smith.  Mrs Voss joins our team of staff as a 
Teaching Assistant and will be based in Fox Class.  Mrs 
Smith will be teaching alongside Miss Harrison in 
Hedgehog Class.  If you see either Mrs Voss or Mrs 
Smith, please do stop and say hello. 

 
Over the next term, Mrs Chapman will be leading the 
school as Interim Co-Headteacher alongside Mrs 
McGregor.  Over the Summer Holidays, Mr Leather, 
our Chair of Governors resigned from the Governing 
Body.  Our Vice-Chair Mrs Leanne Buckley has 
temporarily taken over as first point of contact 
pending the election process at the next Governors’ 
Meeting.  We would like to take this opportunity of 
thanking Mr Leather for all his hard work and 
dedication to the school whilst being a member of our 
Governing Body.   
 
This means that we now have two vacancies for Co-
opted Governors.  Unfortunately, due to the structure 
of our Board, these vacancies cannot be filled by a 
parent/carer of a child who is CURRENTLY registered 
at the school.  However, if you know of any individuals 
who you think might be interested in these vacancies, 
then please get them to contact the school on 015242 
61412.  Whilst being a Governor is hard work, it is also 

a rewarding role.  Any appointments will be subject to 
an enhance DBS and Section 28 check.  

Typically, the weather over the holidays was not quite 
as hot and sunny as during the first week back!   
When the sun is shining,  can we please remind 
parents/carers to send children to school with sunhats 
and water bottles.   Long-lasting suncream should be 
applied to children before they come to school.  With 
the weather being so temperamental, it might even 
be an idea to bring a coat to school everyday as well!  
Thank you. 

Earlier this week, information was sent home to 
parents/carers of children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 about 
an exciting Kanga Multi-Sports After School Club.  
Places at this provision are limited, and will be 
allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.  At the 
time of writing we do still have a couple of places 
available. 
 
Also this week, details have been sent home about an 
exciting visit for children in years 1 – 6 inclusive to The 
Grand Theatre Lancaster on Wednesday 6th December 
2023 to watch ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’.  We are asking 
that parents/carers make a voluntary contribution of 
£13.00 per child (non-refundable) towards the cost of 
this visit.  Unfortunately, if not enough parents/carers 
are willing to make a contribution, then school will 
have to cancel this trip.   Payment should be made via 
Parentpay and by no later than 24th November 2023.  
 
 Next week children in Year 6 will start Swimming 
Lessons at Settle Pool.  Can we please remind 
parents/carers to ensure that children come to school 
with their swimming kit. As I am sure parents/carers 
will appreciate, the cost of providing swimming 
lessons is extensive, and any voluntary contributions 
that can be made towards the cost would be very 
much appreciated.  Payment can be made via 
Parentpay. 
 
Children will soon be coming home with some annual 
paperwork that needs completing, including a Data 
Capture Sheet.  We do appreciate that this contains a 
lot of information, but it is important that, as a school, 
we hold the most up-to-date information available for 
the safety, health and wellbeing of everyone.  Can 
parent/carers please try to complete and return 
documentation to the school office by Friday 15th 
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September. Thank you. 
 
On Tuesdays, children in Badger, Fox, Owl, Rabbit and 
Hedgehog Classes will all take their turn in joining in 
with Music Lessons, PE Lessons with Kanga Sports and 
RE.  Can parents/carers please ensure that children in 
these classes come to school on a Tuesday in their PE 
Kit. 
 
On Thursday next week, parents/carers of children in 
Hedgehog and Rabbit Class are invited to a short 
‘Welcome to our Class’ meeting which will be taking 
place afterschool in children’s classrooms from 
3.30pm to 4.00pm.  Please do not worry if you cannot 
attend, there will be plenty of opportunities to visit 
children’s classrooms over the coming weeks.   
 
This year, we will once again be inviting 
parents/carers and family members to join children in 
our ‘Celebration Assemblies’ which take place on 
Friday afternoons in the School Hall at 3.00pm.  As per 
previous years, we are inviting families of children in 
‘house-groups’ on a rotational basis.  If you are unsure 
which ‘house-group’ your child is in, then please speak 
to class teachers.   
 
I am absolutely delighted to confirm that our 
wonderful FOBS will once again be hosting their ‘Baby 
and Toddler Group’ sessions in the School Hall on 
Friday Mornings from 9.30am to 11.00am.  This is a 
lovely informal gathering of families and pre-school 
aged children.   
 
Finally, we have some lovely news to share.  We 
would like to congratulate Mr and Mrs Fox, who have 
recently announced that they are expecting their first 
baby. 

Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mrs Chapman and Mrs McGregor 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Monday 11th September 2023 
Pasta Bolognaise Bake 
Oven Baked Veggie Sausage and Beans 
Jacket Potato 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 
Battered Fish 
Cheese Whirl 
Jacket Potato 
 
AM : PE with Kanga Sports : Badger/Fox/Owl 
PM : PE with Kanga Sports : Rabbit/Hedgehog 
 
3.30pm KANGA Sports After School Club : Invited 
Children (1 of 7) 
 

Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 

 

Please remember to visit our school website 

and Facebook page to see what else our 

children have been or will be getting up to. 
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Wednesday 13th September 2023 
Roast Pork 
Pea-ter Croquette 
Jacket Potato 
 
9.30am : Mr Whittaker from Settle College visiting 
children in  Year 6. 
 
Thursday 14th September 2023  
Mexican Beef Pitta 
Cauli-Cheese Bake 
Jacket Potato 
 
3.30pm – 4.00pm ‘Welcome to our Class’ meeting for 
Parents/Carers of children in Hedgehog and Rabbit 
Class. 
 
Friday 15th September 2023 
Chicken Burger in a Bun 
Veggie Burger in a Bun 
Jacket Potato 
 
1.15pm : Owl Class : Swimming Lessons (1/10) 
3.00pm : Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 
children in AMBER/SAPPHIRE) 

 
9.30am to 11.00am : BABY AND TODDLER GROUP in 
the School Hall. 
 
 
Future Dates for your Diary 
 
Monday 18th September 2023 
John Frankland (Library) : Assembly 
 
3.30pm – 4.00pm Welcome to our Class (Badger, Fox 
and Owl) 

Tuesday 19th September 2023 
 
Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 
 
Thursday 21st September 2023 
Johnny Walker TAG Rugby Event – More information to 

follow. 
 
Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
No Swimming Lesson : Owl Class 
 
2.15pm Harvest Service 
(Hedgehog/Rabbit/Badger/Fox/Owl) 
No Celebration Assembly 
 
Tuesday 26th September 2023 

Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 
 
5.30pm Governors’ Meeting 
 
Friday 29th September 2023 
 
1.15pm Owl Class : Swimming Lessons. 
 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 
children in RUBY/EMERALD) 
 
Monday 2nd October 2023 
Libraries Week : more information to follow 
 
Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 
Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 
 
Thursday 5th October 2023 
 
School CENSUS Day 
National Poetry Day 

Friday 6th October 2023 
 
1.15pm Swimming Lessons : Owl Class 
 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 
children in AMBER/SAPPHIRE) 
 
Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
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AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
1.00pm to 3.30pm Parent Interviews (more information 
to follow) 

Thursday 12th October 2023 
 
3.45pm to 6.00pm Parent Interviews (more information 
to follow) 
 
Friday 13th October 2023 
 
1.15pm : Swimming Lessons : Owl Class 
 
3.00pm : Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 
children in RUBY/EMERALD) 
 
Tuesday 17th October 2023 
 
Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 

Friday 20th October 2023 
 
1.15pm : Swimming Lessons : Owl Class 
 
3.00pm : Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 
children in AMBER/SAPPHIRE) 
 
Tuesday 24th October 2023 
Kanga Sports/Music Lessons  
AM : Badger, Fox, Owl 
PM : Rabbit Hedgehog 

3.30p – 4.30pm Multi-Sport After School Club 
 
Wednesday 25th October 2023 
 
5.00pm to 6.00pm Phonics and Reading Parent/Carer 
information Session (further information to follow) 
 
Friday 27th October 2023 
 
1.15pm Swimming Lessons : Owl Class 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly (Parents/Carers of 

children in RUBY/EMERALD) 
 
Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November 2023 
Half Term Holidays. 

 

Bentham Pantry 

Feeling the pinch?  Join ‘The Pantry’ 

Open Wednesdays 11.00am to 12.00 noon and  

3.30pm to 5.00pm. 

Bentham Methodist Church, Station Road. 

A donation of £1.00 would be appreciated. 

Contact 07942 364606 
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